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It has been a long understanding that those who own/care for lands that are utilized 

by the public are also protected should something happen on those lands. This is a 

stance that must be protected, if not expanded upon further as growing numbers 

come to the coast. Owners/caretakers of land should not fear that someone may 

make a misstep and now they are locked in a legal battle simply because someone 

wore the incorrect shoe for a surface, or they were not paying attention to their 

surroundings. Recreational immunity must be protected and must be afforded to all 

landowners and caretakers. 


